

Hellwig, Raymond

From: Fitzsimmons, Thomas
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2001 6:39 PM
To: Pastore, Dianne; Hutchison, Sheryl; Hellwig, Raymond
Subject: RE: Seattle editorialists (by phone) about the 3rd-runway decision & Tom's schedule on August 9

This begs the question about the full range of communications around the runway decision.

- Assume we make and announce the decision next Thursday
- We are scheduled to talk to the gov & Isaki the day before
- We are scheduled to talk to the Port Commission the next week (14th)

Should we make E-Board contact before the 14th... after the 14th?

Should we make sure the press is at the meeting on the 14th?

Should we have a media availability on Thursday?

You all will talk about this on Friday at SMT....

-----Original Message-----

From: Pastore, Dianne
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2001 3:53 PM
To: Hutchison, Sheryl
Cc: Fitzsimmons, Thomas
Subject: RE: Tom's schedule on August 9

SHERYL: He has tentative plans to climb Mt. Rainier.... plans are being coordinated with others and are weather-dependent...

TOM: What do you say?

-----Original Message-----

From: Hutchison, Sheryl
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2001 3:43 PM
To: Pastore, Dianne
Subject: Tom's schedule on August 9

Is Tom's time booked up? I'm thinking about maybe setting up time for him and Ray to talk to some Seattle editorialists (by phone) about the 3rd-runway decision. We would need about an hour altogether

Sheryl Hutchison, Director
Office of Communication & Education
Department of Ecology

